
Dear Students

The Internal Assessment Marks for all students have been put up on college Notice Board and at 

college Website. You are requested to report any error s in The College Computer Centre as soon 

as possible.

After all corrections (if any) are done you are required to sign and verify IA data sheets. These 

sheets will be sent to university as your IA Result.


